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I believe we as smelt fishermen/dippers should be allowed to catch and hold smelt in 
our graders and it not be held against our limit until we have the chance to properly 
measure it out. If the said fishermen has not left the water body/fishing spot yet. We 
as fishermen should be allowed to make sure our catch is both of proper size and 
amount without the possibility of being fined before we can measure. As long as we 
are measured and legal when we LEAVE the water body is when our limit should be 
considered. 


